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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

January 6, 2014 
 
 
Janyth Loney 
1734 Colvin Avenue 
Saint Paul MN 55116 

 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re:   Order to Remove or Repair for Property at 392 Arbor Street 
 
Dear Ms. Loney: 
 
This is to inform you that on January 2, 2014 at the City Council Public Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer stated since the bond has been posted and you are 
interested in rehabilitating the building she has asked the City Council to refer the matter back to 
Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 14, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further 
discuss plans for the rehabilitation and to continue the City Council Public Hearing to 
Wednesday, February 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  

 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Steve Magner 
            Joe Yannarelly 
            Amy Spong   
            Christine Boulware 
            Vicki Sheffer 
 Dan Mollner, 382 Arbor Street, dmollner@gac.edu 
 West Seventh/Fort Road Federation, fortroadfed@fortroadfederation.org 
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